
MRH Response to KCPS vaccine mandate

Dear MRH Families:

Thank you for your continued support and advocacy, on behalf of your children, as we

collectively continue to monitor the impact of the Delta variant in our community.

The District has become aware of Kansas City Public School's requirement for all staff

to receive the COVID-19 vaccine, or agree to weekly testing for the 2021-2022 school

year. The District's administration, in conjunction with the Board of Education, is

currently reviewing EEOC laws and our current staff vaccination percentages in

aggregate from the district level and by our individual buildings. An update regarding

the district's approach will be shared in the coming weeks.  I encourage you to watch

our live streamed board meetings for updates, and continue to reach out with any

additional questions, comments, or concerns.  We appreciate your advocacy and

commitment to partnering with the district to not only ensure the safety of your

children, but all students in our community.

In partnership,



Bonita E. Jamison, Ed.D. | Superintendent

Maplewood Richmond Heights School District


